
 

INCREASED OFFERTORY PROGRAM  

 

Father Greenleaf is announcing the beginning of an Increased Offertory Program 
that will be very important to the life of our parishes.  Our goal with this program is 

for each of our parish families to make a planned, intentional and meaningful 
financial commitment to their parish. All parishioners are asked to reflect on the great 
gift of our faith, the significance of their parish in their lives, and our call to be good 

Stewards of this church community. Together we will be successful in this important 
parish appeal! 

 
In the coming weeks each of our registered households will receive in the 

mail a brochure that contains information about the program, and a 

Commitment Form. Please keep in mind that your generosity to this program will 
have a significant impact on your parish for generations to come.  All of us are being 

asked to increase our regular (weekly, monthly, etc.) contributions as a way to 
strengthen our entire parish.  

 

The weekend of Saturday & Sunday, October 6 & 7 has been designated as 
Commitment Weekend, when all parishioners are asked to make a prayerful response 

to this request by completing and returning a commitment form during Mass.   
 
If you are going to be out-of-town or unable to attend Mass on Commitment 

weekend, please return your Commitment Form to the parish office or simply place it 
in the collection basket the following weekend.  If you would prefer, it can also be 
mailed to the parish. 

Our Parish Community is a reflection of each of its members. 

Our generosity will determine what we can do or cannot do. 

A small sacrifice will make a big difference! 

Commitment Weekend 
October 6 & 7 
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